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Sunday, December 10, 2023   
	 9:30 am	 Report Time for 
			   Christmas Program Participants 
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
           10:30 am	 Worship Service
               corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
             	4:00 pm	 Handbell Choir
	 5:00 pm	 Youth

Monday, December 11, 2023
	 6:00 pm	 Baptist Housing Dinner

Tuesday, December 12, 2023
	 6:00 pm	 Deacon & Staff Christmas Dinner
			   at Seasons Restaurant
	
Wednesday, December 13. 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Meal (call by Mon., Dec. 11 to 
			   make or cancel reservation)  
    	 6:15 pm	 1st Quarter Business Meeting
	 6:15 pm	 Children’s Christmas Party 

Thursday, December 14, 2023
           12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry
	 7:00 pm	 Learn-n-Grow Preschool 
			   Christmas Program

Sunday, December 17, 2023 
	 3:00 pm	 Christmas Caroling.
 

          
          
         



First Baptist Church at Worship

Second Sunday of Advent
December 10, 2023

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning
 

2023 Christmas Program 
FBC Adult Choir and Children & Youth

Christmas Readings 
Luke 2:1-20; Matthew 2:1-12 

   
 Homily by Alex Lockridge

“The Power of Peace“  

   

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Alex Lockridge - (606) 401-9011
If you are unable to reach this minister, 
please leave a message on voice mail. Mes-
sages will be monitored at regular intervals.   
Deacon:  Rebecca Daniel - (606) 215-1120 	  

  December 3, 2023 Offering Summary
   Weekly Budget Goal:		  $         9 ,315.56   
   Budget Offerings:		  $        10,709.00
   YTD Budget Offering:		 $        84,704.50

NOTE: To stay on budget, weekly tithing needs 
to be no less than $9,315.56 for an overall FY 
Budget of $484,409.12.
  
December Loose Change Offering  $           5.08
Loose Change received in December will benefit 
The White Flag Ministry.

The Advent Wreath is placed in memory of 
FELIX & MATTIE PACE and 
LEONARD & MARIE LEAKE

by
Kevin & Sherry Pace; Daniel, Lindsay, 
Jackson, Harrison & Emerson Lowe

_____________________________

We extend our sincere sympathy to Betsy, 
family and friends in the loss of 

Billy Hicks.
_____________________________

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in 
memory of my parents, David & Juanita Edwards

by 
Helen Tompkins

And in memory of Buddy Woods and 
Elliana Woods 

by 
Johnny & Donns Woods, Janet & Marvin Ridner, 

and Jenny & Bill Matlock

A gift has been given to the Music (Handbell) 
Music Fund in memory of Kimberly Younts

by 
Jerry Stewart Sunday School Class

If you would like to place a
Memorial Poinsettia in the 
Sanctuary, please contact 
the office no later than Fri., 
Dec. 8 by 12:00 noon. The 
cost is $30 each.  

____________________________

Sign Up to Serve a White Flag Ministry Meal
                                             The 2023-2024 White 		
			   Flag Ministry season is 	
			   getting geared up. You 		
			   can help by cooking (or
catering!) and then help us serve your meal.
Team up with coworkers or 
friends and plan to cook for 
50-100 people beginning Mon.,
November 27 at 4:00 pm. We 
need volunteers for daily meals
Mondays-Fridays.  Thank You!

_________________________________

A Big Thank You!
Thanks so much to all the many people that 
helped to make our annual Advent Dinner 
so nice. From Troy, who set up the dinning 
room, to those that contributed to the table 
decor, to the  EKU Student Trumpet “Tree-O” 
that played beautifully, to Carolyn for the 
Christmas carol game and caroling, to every-
one that prepared such wonderful food to be  
shared, right down to the willing souls that 
jumped in to help with clean up.  FBC is truly 
blessed with a wonderful congregation and 
staff. Peace to you now and always


